September 7, 2012

Public Highway Authority
P.O. Box 5470
Denver, CO 80217-5470

Dear Sirs,

In June of this year, 1 did go on a trip passing through Colorado. In July, I received a bill
for $9.45 for allegedly driving on a toll road. | did not drive through a tollbooth. 1 did
not see a sign that said “entering toll road”. | did not see an exit that said, “if you
entered this toll road accidently, exit here”. | did not in any affirmative way agree to pay
a toll for driving on a road in Colorado. Because of this, | consider your toll road to be an
ambush racket.

Despite the fact that I consider your Public Highway Authority to be engaged in
racketeering, | debated whether or not to pay it. It was only $10.00 and in this day and
age of rampant public corruption, deception and organized crime under the color of law,
there is only so much time in the day so one has to choose their battles. | decided to just
pay it and not bother with you people but when I opened the second bill and you added a
$5.00 late fee, | changed my mind. You proved me right. You are engaged in criminal
racketeering and I’ll not contribute one penny to it. You may stick this bill in your round
file.

I won’t be traveling through Colorado ever again and I’m going to issue a travel advisory
on my website to warn unsuspecting travelers that Colorado is a state to be avoided.

Sincerely,

Vicky L. Davis
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